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The UK Chancellor of the Exchequer has, today, announced in Parliament, the extension of the

Coronavirus Job Retention Scheme (“CJRS”) until the end of March 2021.

The scheme will continue to be on the terms as outlined in our previous blog on Monday until at

least 31 January 2021, with the government grant at 80% of salary, capped at £2,500 per month.

However, there will be a government review in January 2021 and it is possible that the government

grant will, again, be reduced.

Full guidance on the CJRS extension will be published on 10 November 2020. The guidance on

claims from February 2021 onwards will be published following the government’s review.

BCLP has assembled a COVID-19 Employment & Labor taskforce to assist clients with employment

law issues across various jurisdictions. You can contact the taskforce at: COVID-

19HRLabour&EmploymentIssues@bclplaw.com.

You can view other thought leadership, guidance, and helpful information on our dedicated COVID-

19 / Coronavirus resources page. 
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